Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that that the Board of Cosmetology has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Bryee Prieto on November 18, 2022. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: Petitioner did not identify a statute, rule, or order for the Board to interpret. The petition has been withdrawn upon request of Petitioner as of December 15, 2022. The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 48, No. 240, on December 13, 2022 in the Florida Administrative Register. No comments were received on the Petition.
Please refer all comments to: Krista Woodard, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0783,
